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Albany- State Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with youth representatives from the

Seneca County 4-H Clubs to discuss agricultural and community issues. The 4-H members,

who were visiting Albany as part of the 2010 4-H Capital Days,  also discussed the importance

of keeping our New York State Parks open.

From left to right: Katie Nelson, Andrew Schibley, Bridget Healey, Senator Nozzolio, Emily

Clark.


